
Safety Guidelines for Shared Bicycle 

Program Users 

Dear Valued Bicycle Program User, 

We are excited to have you as part of our shared bicycle program. Your safety and enjoyment are 

our top priorities. Please take a moment to review the following safety guidelines to ensure a safe 

riding experience: 

1. Always Wear a Helmet 

Wearing a helmet significantly reduces the risk of head injuries. Make sure it fits properly. 

2. Follow Traffic Rules 

Always obey traffic signals and signs. Ride with traffic and use bike lanes whenever possible. 

3. Stay Visible 

Wear light-colored clothing and use lights or reflectors, especially when riding at night. 

4. Avoid Distractions 

Keep your attention on the road. Avoid using your phone or listening to music while riding. 

5. Check Your Bicycle Before Riding 

Ensure that the brakes, tires, and gears are working properly before you begin your ride. 

6. Park Responsibly 

Always park your bicycle in designated areas to avoid blocking walkways or access points. 

Thank you for being a responsible user of our shared bicycle program. Happy riding! 

Sincerely, 

The Shared Bicycle Program Team 


